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October 2023 

Dear Music Scholarship Students and Parents,  

Further to my email to all students at the start of term I can now confirm the details of the Music 

Scholarship and A Level Music Recital. All Scholarship students will prepare a solo piece to perform 

in a chamber concert alongside A level Music students who are preparing their final performance 

assessment. We also hope to have a debut performance by our newest ensemble - Chamber Strings - 

who have been busily rehearsing since the start of term. 

The concert will take place in the Performance Hall on Thursday 23rd November from 5.30pm. 

Refreshments will be available on arrival. This is not a ticketed event but there will be an opportunity 

to make a contribution towards Music education in Highcliffe School. 

I would like to thank all students for the commitment you have shown so far this academic year in 

your instrumental studies, for making the most of the many ensemble opportunities, and for 

engaging with the Music Enrichment programme. If you have not already, please work with your 

instrumental teacher to decide which piece(s) you would like/would be appropriate for you to 

perform.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mr Bannister 
Head of Music 
 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO MR BANNISTER  

Student name ………………………………………………………………………………. Tutor …………………………………  

I am *able / unable to attend the Scholarship and A Level Recital on Thursday 23rd November from 

5.30pm in the Performance Hall (*Please delete as applicable)  

I would like to reserve …………………………………….. seats for this event  

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent signature 


